From:

Sent: Thursday, 13 February 2020 1:44 PM

To: PerformanceFramework

Subject: Consultation on revised CPD Registration Standard

Categories: Acknowledged

Dear Sir/ Madam.

I wish to make a very brief submission to this discussion paper.

The CPD registration standard suggests that 25% of CPD would relate to performance review activities i.e. review of performance and measuring outcomes.

This proposal is all very well in a discussion paper, but in the real world of medical practice it would be very difficult to assess, and I believe it would only have some

usefulness in surgical or interventionist type activities. In my specialty, general practice, how would this be assessed? Patient surveys, trawling through old records, assessing no. of tests done, no. of script written, average time of consultation etc, etc.

This particular proposal needs careful evaluation as it seems quite impractical.

Dr Stewart Booker